Newsletter

1 Nov 2023

Young Entrepreneurs Market Day is finally here...

After the long wait, we are so excited to finally have our Market Day this week Saturday.

Stall owners can set up ANYWHERE on the school playgrounds from 7h30 onwards, but the Market Day will officially begin at 9h00 and end at 12h00.

If you are setting up a stall, please remember the following...

- 1. Collect a table/s and chair from any unlocked classroom, and please return it to the same classroom you found it in at the end of the day.
- 2. Have a float (box of money to give people change at your stall).
- 3. Have a poster with your product and price. Please also bring tape to tape your poster onto your table.
- 4. Gazebos and umbrellas are welcome, but not compulsory. You can set up in a shady spot.
- 5. Please bring your own extension cable if you need electricity. You may plug into any of the classroom wall sockets.

Please help your child to work out what a PROFIT is and how much is 10% of the profit they make, as this will be given to the school at 12h00 when you leave.

Market Day is usually bunches of family fun, so please bring neighbours and friends to enjoy the experience too.

See you there!



Charity drive for Term 4...

Each term our school endeavours to support a charity. This term, we would kindly ask each pupil to bring a food item for our school janitors. We currently have 7 janitors who keep the school, toilets and grounds immaculate. We annually show our appreciation with a food hamper from the families of Solids. Please send a non-perishable food item to school on or before the 13th of November to say "thank you" to these silent heroes of the school. As per our usual incentive, pupils who bring a food item may wear civvies on Friday the 13th of November.

Netball news...

Toroko School has asked to postpone this week's netball match to next week Wednesday afternoon. Grade 2 and 3 netball players.. please take note!





Looking for part-time pocket money?



Our school is looking for a "reader" for this coming exam session. This means that we need a well-spoken and well-read person who is able to read exam papers to a pupil who has been granted special concessions by an educational psychologist for exam assistance. If you are able to come in for 5 days to assist in this regard (20 Nov - 27 Nov excepting 24 Nov), please let the school know.

We are also looking for an After Care homework assistant for 2024. This would involve assisting a homework class of Grade 3 and 4 pupils daily between 13h45 and 14h45, excluding Fridays. Our school pays hourly. You can make inquiries in the office (011-976-5300). Please note that applicants must be competent and trustworthy to assist with homework at a Grade 4 level

Book sale...

Diskonto Books is visiting our school on 13 and 14 November for their annual book sale. This is a lovely opportunity to purchase Christmas presents for your family, as books make a great gift for all ages.





Bossing those bossy Grade 7s!

Don't forget the Grade 7 Spur evening next week Tuesday on the 7th of November. The Grade 7s will be waiters and waitresses at the Norkem Spur between 18h00 and 20h00. Enjoy the fun of watching them serve us with flair!

Cake sale conclusions...

Thank you for every cake sale that you have supported in 2023. The teachers are always touched by your generosity, and always feel pampered with their luxury class items. Our next cake sale will be in 2024!

Out and about...

Don't forget that our pre-schoolers are off to Hyto Tyto tomorrow, and our Grade 4s are off to Montecasino Bird Gardens next week. Remember sunhats and sunscreen, and extra water. We wish you all wonderful field trips.





Wrapping up camp forms and fees...

A reminder that all camp forms and fees (R2250) are due by next week Tuesday. With regret, no extensions will be given. We will also only allow pupils who have up-to-date school fees accounts to join the camp. It's bound to be a treat!

Pizzas and bookbags...

Don't forget pizza orders and bookbag day tomorrow again. Remember to report any damaged books on:

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8

Prayerfully and playfully The Teachers admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com

011-976-5300 A reminder that we appreciate your rating on Google and any other social media platform



Smile a while...

While memorising the school Bible verse for the week, "Without faith it is impossible to please God" (Heb 11:6), our pre-schoolers boldly declared in their recital to the school yesterday..."Without a face, it is impossible to please God." We're sure God enjoyed that little slip-up too!

